
 

 

 
 
 

 
PORTS AND YACHTING DIRECTORATE 
 
LOCAL NOTICE TO MARINERS NO 85 of 2015 

Our Ref:  TM/PYD/46/03 

13 October 2015 
 
 

Further to Notice to Mariners No 15 of 2013 Re - New Deep Water Quay,  
Refurbishment Project – Grand Harbour 

Transport Malta would like to notify all mariners that Notice to Mariners No 15 of 2013 regarding New Deep 
Water Quay Refurbishment Project is still in force.  
 
The works involve construction and use of welding apparatus very close to water, with diving operations and 
exposed works in progress at and below sea level. The works will be undertaken from Monday to Saturday 
between 0600 hours and 1800 hours 
 
Mariners are instructed to give the area a wide berth of at least 100 meters and navigate with very slow 
speed so as not to create any wake which may put personnel in danger, disrupt operations and damage to 
the works in progress. They are to strictly abide by instructions given out by the Valletta Port Control on VHF 
Channel 12. 
 
 
 
Chart Affected     BA Chart 177   


